
 
 
Self-certification of the data referred to in article 4, para. 7, of AEEG’s Decision 
50/2005 
 
Reference is made to Decision 50/05 adopted by AEEG (Autorità per l’energia elettrica e il 
gas - Electricity & Gas Regulator) concerning “Provisions on monitoring of the electricity 
wholesale market and of the ancillary services market”. Article 4, para. 4.6 of such 
Decision stipulates that “for the purposes hereof, market participants and dispatching 
users shall be considered jointly, if they have relationships of control or association as 
provided for in article 7 of Law no. 287 of 10 October 1990.” 
 
Therefore, under article 4, para. 4.7 of the above Decision, GME (Gestore del Mercato 
Elettrico SpA) hereby asks Market Participants to self-certify their relationships of control 
or association, if any, as per article 7 of Law 287/1990 with other market participants, other 
dispatching users or parties authorised to enter into electricity purchase and sale contracts 
off the Power Exchange.  
 
The self-certification shall be rendered in accordance with articles 38 and 47 of Decree of 
the President of the Republic 445/2000 and sent within 30 days from publication of this 
notice on GME’s website 

• by e-mail to mrs@mercatoelettrico.org - in this case, the self-certification shall be 
sent as an attachment and signed (digital signature) by the company’s legal 
representative and accompanied by a non-certified photocopy of his/her identity 
document; 

• by post to Gestore del Mercato Elettrico, Viale Maresciallo Pilsudski 92, 00192, 
Roma, attn: area MRS - in this case, the self-certification shall be signed by the 
company’s legal representative and accompanied by a non-certified photocopy of 
his/her identity document. 

 
Market Participants are also required to notify GME - in the ways indicated above - of any 
subsequent change to their company’s ownership structure, which may be relevant for the 
purposes of the above-mentioned relationships of control or association. The notification 
shall be sent within 30 days (at the latest) from the occurrence of such change. 
 
 
For any clarifications, apply to: 
Maria A. Aprilino – +39-06-8012 4169 antonietta.aprilino@mercatoelettrico.org 
Stefania de Feo - +39-06-8012 4081 stefania.defeo@mercatoelettrico.org 
 

 

 


